From: Stephen Crawford <stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 16 March 2021 4:00 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: AMOD < AMOD@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: AM2021/7 - Award flexibility - General Retail Industry Award 2020

Dear Associate,

We write in relation to Matter AM2021/7, which is an application by the SDA, AWU and MGA to vary the *General Retail Industry Award 2020*.

The AWU supports the submissions of the SDA and the ACTU and does not seek to file any additional material at this stage.

Regards,

STEPHEN CRAWFORD SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER NATIONAL VICE-PRESIDENT

M +61 425 303 265 | <u>stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au</u> P 02 8863 8900 LEVEL 1, 16–20 GOOD STREET GRANVILLE NSW 2142 <u>WWW.AWU.NET.AU</u>

